Public Hearing Shinnston City Council 

For Comment on: Proposed Amendment to Home Rule
City Of Shinnston, West Virginia

November 30, 2015
The Public Hearing of the Shinnston City Council for Proposed Amendment to Home Rule was called to order at 7:00 P.M. in Council Chambers on Monday, November 30, 2015 by Mayor Sam DeMarco. Mayor Sam DeMarco, Vice-Mayor Bob Burnett, Councilpersons Rodney Strait, Mary Ann Ferris, James Coulter, Brian Parish, and Patrick Kovalck were present. Also present were Interim City Manager Debra Herndon, City Attorney Trey Simmerman, Development Director Reuben Perdue, and City Clerk Kathleen Panek.

Mayor DeMarco led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Mayor DeMarco welcomed he attendees.

City Attorney Simmerman spoke to the proposed Amendment. This will allow the Building Inspector to issue on the spot citations as a last resort to get bad buildings repaired or torn down. The City’s aim is to abate issues with removing buildings/nuisance properties that present safety issues for the Public.
Tino Felosa of 55 Simon Drive, Shinnston spoke against the Home Rule Amendments. He said on the spot citations are bad for the City.
The Public Hearing was closed at 7:06 P. M.
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